
 
Neuadd y Sir / County Hall, Llandrindod, Powys, LD1 5LG 

 

QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Councillor James Gibson-Watt advised on the 21 January 2022 that “he had been 
informed the work will start on Monday morning next week.”  The Portfolio Holder 
noted this also. 

 


